
COUNCIL HIGHLIGHTS 
 

 
 

 

 

February 22, 2022 
 

The Town of Didsbury Council held the Regular Council Meeting on Tuesday February 22, 2022, in 
Council Chambers, 1606 – 14 Street. 

 

• Staff Sgt. Browne presented the 3rd Quarter Didsbury RCMP Detachment Report. 

• Town of Didsbury Municipal Enforcement – Community Peace Officers - gave an overview 
on the 2021 Year End Report outlining their priorities for 2022. 

• Following the Public Hearing, Council gave 2nd and 3rd reading of Bylaw 2022-01 
Amendment to the Land Use Bylaw to create a Commercial Core District. 

• Council gave approval to proceed with the application for the Alberta Municipal 
Water/Wastewater Partnership Funding Grant for the East Didsbury Water Reservoir. 

• Council supported a letter written by the Municipal Area Partnership expressing concerns 
related to challenges to Olds College created by the Reform of Agencies, Boards, and 
Commissions Compensation Act. 

• Council questioned the 2021 Federal Census results that were published as a decrease of 
population by 198 and asked Administration to bring back information on the impacts to 
grant funding to our municipality. 

• The CAO Report identified that the 2022 assessment in our municipality has increased by 
$55,466,750, a 10% change over 2021. 

• The 4th Quarter Financial Report was presented outlining the healthy status of the 2021 
Capital Budget Schedule, the Reserve Continuity Schedule, and the Capital Grants 
Continuity Schedule.  

 

 
 


